
Parents' Right-to-Know 

Title I 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 

 

The teaching staff at Arlington Local is and has been highly qualified in all areas of instruction.  

As a recipient of federal Title I funding dollars, we must meet federal rules as they relate to 

teacher qualifications as defined in No Child Left Behind (NCLB).  These guidelines give you 

the right to know about your child's teachers' credentials.  We are happy to provide you with the 

following information at your request: 

 

 Whether your child's teacher met state qualifications and certification requirements for 

the grade level and subject he/she is teaching; 

 

 Whether your child's teacher received an emergency or conditional certificate through 

which state qualifications were waived; and 

 

 What degrees your child's teacher holds, including graduate certificates and additional 

degrees, and major(s) or area(s) of concentration. 

 

You may also request whether your child receives help from a paraprofessional and, if your child 

receives this assistance, request we provide you with information about the paraprofessional's 

qualifications.  As a recipient of Title I funds, we are also required to notify every parent when a 

student is taught for four or more consecutive weeks by a classroom teacher who is not highly 

qualified. 

 

In addition, as part of our commitment to keep you informed, we will proved you with timely 

information about your child's progress throughout the school year.  Parents may access Progress 

Book at anytime throughout the year, we will send home quarterly progress reports, and grade 

cards every nine weeks. 

 

We are also committed to sharing information about your child's achievement on district and 

state assessments as well as the school's performance on the state report card as published by The 

Ohio Department of Education (ODE). 

 

We are committed to helping your child develop the academic knowledge and critical thinking 

needed to succeed in school and in society once they leave our halls. 

 

If you have any questions about the above information or anything else related to your child's 

education, please do not hesitate to contact the school. 

 

 

Elementary Principal - Mr. Scott Marcum - 419-365-5121 ext. 245 - marcums@ag.noacsc.org 

 

 

High School Principal - Mr. Nate Sorg - 419-365-5121 ext. 246 - sorgn@ag.noacsc.org 

 

 

Superintendent - Mr. Kevin Haught - 419-365-5121 ext. 252 - haughtk@ag.noacsc.org 



 


